
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Spring picture day is this coming Monday. We will have a make-up day on Tuesday for students 

who are absent.  

 

Interim reports will be sent home via email on Tuesday. Remember that you will need the last 

four digits of your student’s ID number to open the document.  

 

Spring sports tryouts will begin in the next couple of weeks. As a reminder, students must have a 

current physical on file before they will be allowed to try out.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


